
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Endsleigh Holy Child 

Newsletter 
Address:  

Inglemire Lane 

Hull, HU6 7TE 

Phone: 01482 853203 

Email: admin@ehchull.org 

10th September 2021 

Wow! What a fantastic start to the new school year. We have been 
absolutely thrilled to see all of those big smiles that even the rain 
couldn’t stop.  It has been wonderful to welcome all of our new 
Endsleigh family members and we couldn’t be prouder of how 
quickly everyone has settled into their new classes. We have already 
seen super attitudes and some brilliant work. 

HAPPY DAys! 

T 
14th  

Website 

www.ehchull.org 

Start and Finish Times 

Gates open at 8.40am. The school day starts at 

8.50am for children from FS2 to Y6. 

FS1 start time is 9am. 

The school day ends at 3pm for FS1, 3.25pm 

for FS2 and 3.30pm for the rest of the school. 

PLEASE PARK CONSIDERATELY AND THINK 

Of OUR NEIGHBOURS. 

 

 

 

Breakfast club 

It is not necessary to book a place for 

breakfast club at the present time. 

Gates open at 8am and will close again at 

8.30am. 

Children come in to school through the main 

door. Please remind them to sanitise their 

hands. 

There will not be a member of staff on the 

playground so please ensure children have 

entered the school building before you leave. 

 
PE DAys 

Children need to come to school in their PE 

kits on the following days. 

Please remember that our PE kit is part of our 

uniform and therefore the appropriate clothing 

is expected: black shorts/jogging bottoms and 

a white Endsleigh T-Shirt or a plain white T-

Shirt.  

Class 1 - Tuesday 

Class 1/2 - Wednesday 

Class 2 - Tuesday 

Class 3 - Tuesday 

Class 3/4 - Friday 

Class 4/5 - Wednesday 

Class 5/6 - Tuesday 

Class 6 - Thursday 

 

Dinner time 

The menu for this term is now on the school 

website. Please check to ensure your child is 

happy with the choices. 

Universal Free School meals ends when 

children reach Year 3. If you think you may be 

entitled to free meals, please see the 

application form also available on the website. 

If you are having any issues with parentpay, 

please contact the office and they will be happy 

to help. 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Time 

We are looking forward to welcoming the music 

teachers from SMC into school on Tuesday. 

They will be treating KS2 to a music concert 

and then offering our year 4 children the 

opportunity to ask some questions and have a 

closer look at the instruments. If any of the 

children want to play one of the instruments, 

they will be able to bring a letter home to gain 

your permission.  

 

 
 

    

SEND SUPPORT 
Please see the link below which details all of 

the SEND support services available in Hull. 
 

Homepage (mylocaloffer.org) 

Contacts 
If you need to contact school with                         

regards to SEND, please ask for Mr Fox 

(SENDCo) 

Any safeguarding issues or concerns 

should be passed on to Mrs Bentley 

(Safeguarding Lead) or Mr Guthrie (Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead)  

Thank you 

 

New year liturgy 

Mrs Holtby will be working with our 

Junior Chaplains to prepare a New Year 

liturgy. We would love to share it with 

you so please keep your eyes open for 

the link to the recording. 

 

 
 

    

 

 

Who knows what is happening with the 

weather at the moment: it is so changeable. 

Please can you ensure that your child is 

prepared for the British weather!! If it is 

sunny, please send with a hat and sun 

cream (applied before). 

If it is likely to rain, please remind them to 

bring a coat.  

Thank you 

 

 

 
 

    

https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018
https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018

